
Honorable Board Members;


I would like to thank you for your time.  I am Heath Lyon a full time Bristol Bay resident since 

1997 and I have been guiding the Naknek River since 1991.  I am also owner of Bear Trail 


Lodge, located in King Salmon on the Naknek river.  I am here to speak on my own behalf.  


I like Proposal 13 with giving the Nushagak kings a window on the tide.


I oppose 17 - Weather days (where we can’t fly out), we might have to put the whole lodge on 
the Naknek.


I oppose 18 - 

I oppose 19 - Sounds like the bead thing all over again. Less mortality with beads then flies 
and hardware.


I oppose 21 - Not enough retention to make a difference. Our seals make a bigger difference.


I oppose 22 - Big Creek is one place you can fly fish on a big Naknek river tide.


I oppose 23 - Keep Big Creek catch and release


I oppose 24 & 25 - ADF&G can use emergency orders to change bag limits


I oppose 26 - Even though we already practice this at our lodge


I oppose 27 - I would like to see a 15 fish limit for all of Bristol Bay.  Resident and non resident.  

Residents can always put in a subsistence net if they need more fish.


I oppose 30- I like the idea, definitely about kids fishing.  Just think there is a better way than 


displacing multiple lodges full of anglers and the angling public.


And again, thank you for your time.
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